
 

TOWN OF DALLAS 
COMPREHENSIVE LAND USE PLAN 

Open House Event | All Are Welcome!  

Over the next eight months, The Town of Dallas will 

update its comprehensive land use plan. A comprehensive 

plan captures the vision and values of a community and 

develops a strategy for reaching these goals. The plan will 

address strategies for growth, development, and design 

for the next 20 years. The Town will hold a series of open 

houses for residents to provide input on what they value 

about where they live and what they hope for the future.  
 

What to Expect at the Open House: 
• Helpful Staff to Guide you Through the Process  

• A Relaxed, Informative Atmosphere 

 

 

*Face Masks Required Prior to Entry  

 

Open House  

____ 

Thursday, October 

28, 2021 

____ 

Dallas Courthouse                

131 N. Gaston 

Street, Dallas, NC           

____ 

Drop-in between 

11:00 am – 1:00 pm 

Or 

5:00 pm – 7:00 pm 

____ 

Light refreshments 

will be provided 

FOR MORE 

INFORMATION 

Contact 

Development 

Services Director 

Nolan Groce at  
 ngroce@dallasnc.net 

 
  


